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GREEK ORTHODOX ARCHDIOCESE OF AUSTRALIA

St. Euphemia College

HSC Results 2011

Year 12 2011!

Students of St. Euphemia College have continued to achieve outstanding results,
affirming the motto of our College:

“Strive for Excellence”

We congratulate All Saints and St. Spyridon Colleges
for their consistent excellent performances in the HSC.

The outstanding HSC results of students attending All Saints Grammar, St. Euphemia College
and St. Spyridon College are testimony to the quality and high academic standards
of our Greek Orthodox Archdiocese schools.

Limited places in few classes are available for enrolments.
Please contact the school on: 97968240.
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